
Dear parents/carers, 

As you will be aware, Year 4 will be taking part in a business enterprise project over the next few 

weeks. They will be creating and selling school tea towels, getting involved in every aspect of the 

process including the design, advertising, ordering and finances.  

The tea towels will look similar to the one on this 

letter. Every child will draw a self-portrait that will 

feature on the design. Underneath your child’s self-

portrait will be their first name (and if there are 

children with the same name it will also have the 

first initial of their surname). The tea towel will 

have the school name and logo in the middle.  

Even if you do not wish to purchase a bag, we 

know that the children in Year 4 are keen to appear 

on them.  

If you DO NOT wish for your child to be featured on the tea towel, please speak to your child’s class 

teacher before Thursday 24th May 2018. If we do not hear from you, we will assume that you are 

happy for your child’s self-portrait and first name to be included on the design. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Miss Willcox, Miss Wells and Miss Brown 
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